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January 12, 2012

From: Nailah A. Nadeal
798 NE 72" Ave
Hillshoro, OR 97124

To: Mr. Paul H Felser
Felser Law Firm, PC
P.C Box 10267
Savannah, GA 31412

Re:  OWCP#145053957
Dear Mr. Felser,

| contacted you about 4 or 5 months ago because | needed help with my Workers
Compensation claim. | had already been denied twice by that time.

After contacting you, we filed again on October 14, 2011 after getting my medical exams done
On November 3, 2011 | received notice that my claim for the condition in both my shoulders had
been accepted by OWCP. | had my first surgery on Dec 28, 2011 and | know that without your
help | would not be at this point and would still be suffering from the pain in both my shoulders.

Thank vou so very much for vour guidance in this matter. I know that the pain I've suffered with
the last few years will be alleviated soon and | look forward to getting my life back | was really
shocked and amazed that something I've suffered with for so long is finally being brought to an
end and all because | was finally referred to someone that could guide me through the maze
that is the FECA/JOWCP

Again, thank you, thank you, thank you! | am most appreciative of all your efforts on my behalf.

S;ncerely,

Kaiah @ Aradeaﬂ

Nailah A Nadeal



